STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

2800 BERLIN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546

NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131-7546

860-594-2931
February 5, 2018
Ms. Susan Lee
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers

New England District

696 Virginia Road

Concord, MA   01742-2751

Subject:
Culvert Program

Project No. 80-130
Bridge No. 06692 in Middlebury
Route 63 over Wooster Brook

Dear Ms. Lee:

Enclosed please find one copy of the USACE Appendix E: Self-Verification Notification Form for GP 19 with attachments for your files.  A copy has also been submitted to the Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection. The project has been submitted to the USFWS under the final 4(d) streamlined consultation process for the Northern Long-Eared bat.  Any questions pertaining to this application may be directed to Mr. Andrew H. Davis, Transportation Supervising Planner of my staff, at 860-594-2157.

Very truly yours,

Kimberly C. Lesay
Transportation Assistant Planning Director

Bureau of Policy and Planning

Attachments

cc:
Nathan Margason – USEPA
Aija Zeidenbergs/az
bcc:
Kevin F. Carifa – Andrew Piraneo

Andrew H. Davis – Amanda M. Saul – Alexander T. Finch

John S. Dunham – Richard N. Symonds, District 4


Theodore H. Nezames – Mary E. Baker – Kevin V. Blasi – Sarwat A. Basha – Jonathan Kang


Thomas M. Ryan – Mark F. Levesque (CJM)

